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Minutes of Action by Email Between Meetings 
September 26, 2024 

 
 
Email Proposal  
 
The Advisory Committee on Providing Access and Fairness (PAF) was asked to approve the 
revised draft Judicial Council report with proposed allocations for the Language Access Signage 
and Technology Grant Program, Cycle 6 (Fiscal Year 2024-25). PAF needed to approve the 
revised draft report before its next meeting on October 17, 2024.  
 
Notice & Revised Draft Report 
 
On September 24, 2024, PAF posted public notice on the California Courts webpage that it 
planned to approve the revised draft report by e-mail at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, September 26, 
2024, and invited public comment. The revised draft report was also posted. No comments were 
received.  
 
Action Taken  
 
On September 26, 2024, after the public comment period ended, all PAF members were asked by 
e-mail to submit their votes to approve the revised draft report. Twenty-five (25) of the 28-
members of PAF voted to approve the revised draft report.  
 
Approved by the advisory body: October 17, 2024 
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